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January 8, 2021 
 
Dear Pastor Brown, Pastor Baucum, and church, 
 
Christmas was very different this past year as I am sure it was for you, too.  Normally there are 
several Christmas programs for our Sunday School children.  Due to Covid-19 restrictions, I 
thought I would not be able to minister to the children.  However, God opened a door.  One of 
our churches in another city asked me to speak to a group of children via Google Meet.  It 
definitely was a bit more challenging than making our weekly Sunday School videos, but I was 
grateful for the opportunity to share the Gospel to over 50 children through the Christmas story. 
 
Your prayers and the financial support this past year have been greatly appreciated as they have 
enabled the ministry here to continue.  Your faithfulness during this difficult time has been such 
an encouragement to me.  Thank you so very much.  Below you will find a receipt of the support 
from your church for 2020.  You should have received six prayer letters from me in 2020.  If you 
did not, please let me know.  May God richly bless each one of you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
His for Indonesia, 

 
 
  

  
Karen L. Werth 
 
 

1st Quarter $300.00 
2nd Quarter $300.00 
3rd Quarter $300.00 
4th Quarter $300.00 

“And the King shall answer and say unto them, Verily I say unto 
you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the least of these my 
brethren, ye have done it unto me.” (Matthew 25:40). 


